Town of Collins Planning Board Meeting
October 19, 2021

Call meeting to order:
Chairman Brian Martin called meeting to order at 7:04 PM with Pledge of Allegiance and
attendance taken.

Attendance:
Present: John Bentley, Tom Siegle, Tom Raymond, Richard Agle and Ch Brian Martin
Not Present:

Omni Navitas Solar Projects:
* Ch Brian Martin reported to the PB members that there has been no contact from Peter McAuliffe
of Omni Navitas.

Big Lots:
* Thereis a sign stating Big Lots is “Coming Soon”. The crew paving the parking lot is almost done.
It was brought up that Lamar Advertising (Billboard Signs) wants to put up billboard sign(s) at the
old Waterman'’s Property located at the corner of Route 62 & 39.

LED Street Lights:
* The power company is changing out the street light heads with LED lights throughout the Town.

Next Meeting:

Next meeting will be held on Tuesday, November 16, 2021 at 7:00 PM. There will only be one
more meeting scheduled for this 2021 on November 16, 2021. No Planning Board Meeting will be
scheduled for the month of December.

Adjournment:

Motion was made to adjourn the meeting at 7:30 PM.

Motion: Tom Siegle

2nd: Richard Agle

Vote: Passed - John Bentley — aye; Tom Siegle — aye; Tom Raymond — aye; Richard Agle - aye and
Ch Brian Martin — aye

Respectfully submitted,
Deb Martin



